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We are excited to send you this first newsletter issue  
and to be able to share our first updates on the
OLI4FOOD project.

Our goal is to foster new advancements and share
knowledge about olive-based food products, combining
research, training, and cultural exchange. Together, we
aim to explore new possiibilities of olive-derived
products, promoting both innovation and tradition.

To keep you updated on our progress and activities, we
will be launching a newsletter every quarter. Each edition
will feature news, updates on project milestones,
upcoming events, and opportunities for engament.

Don’t miss out on the latest news and developments!
Subscribe to our newsletter through the official
OLI4FOOD project website: https://oli4food.eu/ 

Thank you for joining us on this exciting journey. Stay
tuned for more!
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The first meeting between the OLI4FOOD project partners has been held during the 26th and 27th of
November 2024 at the facilities of Istambul Technical University (ITU). This meeting marked an important
starting point to coordinate the project activities and strategies focused on producing, on an industrial
scale and based on the use of selected microbial pools, functional olive-based products in order to
promote access to safe and affordable products, valorising the concept of a healthy Mediterranean diet
taking into account the identity and diversity of cultures and food systems in the differerent regions of the
Mediterranean area.

During the meeting, the leaders of the different work packages
presented their progress in the project. The main objectives were
discussed, and the next steps were defined to advance the
implementation of the project.
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Curious about the latest
scientific publications
related to the project?

Visit our website to
explore the research

findings published so far. 

FIRST MEETING OF OLI4FOOD PROJECT PARTNERS HELD IN
ISTAMBUL (TURKEY)


